
 

Official Borough of New Wilmington 

Public Notice 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Borough of 
New Wilmington Council meeting 
scheduled for Tuesday, July 5,2022, at 6:30 
pm has been cancelled and rescheduled for 
Monday, July 11,2022 at 6:30pm in the New 
Wilmington Borough Municipal Building, 
134 High Street, New Wilmington, PA, in 
Council chambers.   

The public is invited and encouraged to 
attend and to place their comments on the 
record. 

 
Natalie Stull 
Borough Administrator/Treasurer 


